

INDUSTRIAL/COMMERCIAL FACILITIES • AIRPORT • INTERSTATE BRIDGE

1000 E. Port Marina Drive • Hood River, OR 97031 • (541) 386-1645 • Fax: (541) 386-1395 • www.portofhoodriver.com • Email:

Meeting Minutes

AIRPORT ADVISORY COMMITTEE

March 23, 2017 At WAAAM - 2:00pm

- 1. Attendance: President Dayle Harris, Brian Prange, Gennaro Avolio, John Benten, Judy Newman, Bud, Anne Medenbach, and Fred Kowell
- 2. Approval of the Minutes from the January 26, 2076 meeting was approved 1^{st} Gennaro and 2^{nd} John Benton and then approved by entire committee.
- 3. Anne Medenbach provided the latest on the South Taxiway with 6 bidders applying for the construction of the taxiway project. Will know the selection by the next meeting. Anne discussed the south taxiway slight change in design due to the change in the airport classification non-utility to utility, but provided more substantive information on the wetland mitigation efforts with the FAA and finalizing a scope of work. The environmental assessment is a critical component to the overall airport development schedule.
- 4. FBO Brian Prange gave an update on the FBO and how it has expanded its operations due to the influx of demand regarding the Cubcrafter training. Talked about expanding into schools and dove-tailing training with the STEP programs. Discussed some of the winter weather lessons learned. FBO receiving its share of calls regarding noise at the airport for property owners in the vicinity.
- 5. WAAAM Update Judy talked about how WAAAM is doing well as compared with prior years. Looking forward to the next Fly-In and wanted to discuss planning at the next meeings.
- 6. Anne discussed glider operations and the relocation of where they need to move to.
- 7. Other items to discuss

Meeting adjourned at 3pm and scheduled the next meeting June 22, 2017 for Property Owners